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BOARD OF ADMISSIONS AND RELATIONS WITH SCHOOLS (BOARS) 
Deborah Swenson, Chair  
deswenson@ucdavis.edu 
 
 
June 12, 2025 
 
Han Mi Yoon-Wu, Associate Vice Provost and Executive Director 
Undergraduate Admissions 
Graduate, Undergraduate & Equity Affairs 
 
RE: Updated UC Eligibility Areas Criteria 
  
Dear Han Mi,  
 
During our June 6th meeting, the members of BOARS voted unanimously to 
approve updated language for the UC Eligibility Areas criteria. The 
committee appreciates Director Fischerhall’s efforts throughout this 
academic year to ensure that we had a clear and thorough understanding of 
the potential revisions and their purpose. We agree with the importance of 
providing community college students, articulation officers, and 
counselors with guidance regarding courses that will fulfill the criteria for 
UC’s 7-course pattern.  This unanimous vote also supports increased 
alignment between UC’s 7-course pattern approvals and Cal-GETC 
approvals as appropriate (at this time focusing on UC-B, UC-H and UC-S) 
and requests future BOARS committees to review the approved UC 
Eligibility Area criteria and their alignment with Cal-GETC on a regular 5-7 
year cadence. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Deborah Swenson 
Chair, BOARS 
 
cc: Chair Cheung 
 Director Fischerhall 

Executive Director Lin 
 


